

Convent of Jesus and Mary Language College

Crownhill Road, Willesden, London, NW10 4EP

Headmistress: Mrs L McGowan, BMus(Hons) MA NPQH FRSA

Chairperson: Mr D Finnegan

Tel: 020 8965 2986 E-mail: office@cjmlc.co.uk

Friday 17th July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing with the details for the collection of GCSE results on Thursday 20th August 2020.

In order for the school to be able to distribute the results in a way in which meets the current COVID guidelines your daughter will be invited to collect her results in one of three time slots. These slots will run as follows:

Surname	Time
Abreu – Ellis (inclusive)	9.00am – 10.00am
Felix-Phillip - Murphy (inclusive)	10.00am – 11.00am
Ngeleka – Zyznowska (inclusive)	11.00am – 12.00pm

The results will be distributed in the New Gym by a member of school staff. If your daughter is unable to collect her results in person they will be sent by post.

Following your daughter collecting her results we look forward to her enrolling with us in the 6th Form. Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be there on the day to support your daughter through the enrolment process.

Students should return any textbooks they have been given when they come in. Alongside this, each year we collect old uniform which can be donated to members of our school community who are in need. Please could you bring any old uniform clean and in a plastic bag. Any donations will be gratefully received.

Please be assured that we will be taking all possible safety precautions. When students arrive in school they are asked to santise their hands, face coverings and gloves will also be available for students who wish to use them.

The first day of the new academic year for Y12 will be Tuesday 8th September 2020.

Kind regards,

Mr S Grant Interim Director of Upper School









